Dear Andrew,

We wish to advise you of our displeasure with the proposed Official Plan and Zoning Bylaw
Amendments to the Victoria School property. There are virtually no significant changes to the
Briday Proposal that was presented to us back in September of 2019 and the issues that were
raised therein. None of our concerns regarding density, height, sewer capacity for the entire
area or increased traffic to the area have been properly addressed. We are not opposed to
development of that particular area but, we are adamantly opposed to the Briday proposal for
the reasons stated herein. It appears that the council may have more concerns regarding
Briday's needs and wants then it does for the taxpayers of this area. We implore council to
designate the said area R1 much like they did with the old St. Anne's High School property.
That to was a neighborhood that for all intents and purposes was and is according to Briday "a
neighborhood with no character" This old northern Tecumseh neighborhood deserves the same
consideration and respect that our Tecumseh neighborhoods to the south have received.
Council has an obligation and duty to its constituents and their concerns, that's what our tax
dollars pay for.

Regards,

Diana and Stuart Caverhill



